
From: Piu Ghosh
To: "Janet M. Laurain"
Subject: RE: The Vallco Special Area Specific Plan and Vallco Town Center Project
Date: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 5:12:00 PM

Janet

These are expected in September and October. Please sign up on our city’s website at
www.cupertino.org/vallco for updates.

Regards
Piu

From: Janet M. Laurain [mailto:jlaurain@adamsbroadwell.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 3:25 PM
To: Piu Ghosh <PiuG@cupertino.org>
Subject: RE: The Vallco Special Area Specific Plan and Vallco Town Center Project

Hi Piu,

Can you please tell me if there is a projected timeline for release of and hearing on the Vallco
Special Area Specific Plan Project?

Thank you, in advance, for the update.

Janet Laurain

Janet M. Laurain, Paralegal
Adams Broadwell Joseph & Cardozo
601 Gateway Boulevard, Suite 1000
South San Francisco, CA 94080
(650) 589-1660
jlaurain@adamsbroadwell.com
___________________
This e-mail may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or
forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.
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To: piug@cupertino.org
From:
jlaurain@adamsbroadwell.com

Remove this sender from my allow list

You received this message because the sender is on your allow list.
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